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Duquesne Light Company Expands Summer Internship Program 
Number of Applicants Quadruples 

 
PITTSBURGH – For many college students, summer is a season of job opportunity that will give them 
valuable experience for their future careers.  Duquesne Light Company offers opportunities in many 
disciplines and continues to expand its internship program launched in 2015. This summer the company 
welcomed 35 interns after receiving approximately 1,600 applications, four times the number of 
applicants from 2015. Ten of this year’s interns are returning for their second internship with Duquesne 
Light.  
 
These interns represent nearly every department across Duquesne Light and come from a wide variety 
of skills and backgrounds, from engineering and operations to IT and business development. The goal of 
the program is to provide students with hands-on experience through various work assignments as well 
as exposure to career paths and leadership opportunities within the company. 
 
“One of our critical goals remains attracting the next generation of top talent to Duquesne Light,” said 
Todd Faulk, Vice President, Human Resources.  “With our formal internship program continuing to 
expand and become increasingly competitive, we are generating interest from a high caliber of young 
talent.  This in turn better positions us to address future growth and hiring needs.” 
 

About Duquesne Light Company  
Duquesne Light Company is a leader in the transmission and distribution of electric energy, 
offering superior customer service and reliability to more than a half a million customers in 
southwestern Pennsylvania. 
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